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Notice Regarding the Recording of Non-Operating Income (Subsidy Income) 

 

DAISHINKU CORP. (hereinafter, the “Company”) hereby announces that the Company is expected to 

record the non-operating income (subsidy income) in the fiscal year ending in March 31, 2020. The 

details are as follows: 

 

1. Recording of non-operating income (Subsidy Income) 

According to the introduction of new facilities for increased production at Tottori Production Div., the 

Company received a decision to grant of subsidy from Tottori Prefecture. As a result, the Company is 

expected to record the subsidy income of 153 million yen to the non-operating income in the fiscal year 

ending in March 31, 2020. 

 

2. Future outlook 

The impact on the result of the fiscal year ending in March 31, 2020 including above is currently 

reviewing and if it is necessary to revise any performance forecast on it, the Company will announce 

those revisions immediately. 


